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>
> ﻿
> Dear Ms. Gourley,
> I live in Mill Station Road and am opposed to the site on Gravensteins Highway. It is located next to a liquor
store, it is down the street from a school and would be right next to where children walk to that school, it will most
assuredly be an eyesore in an Area that is dependent on tourism.
> I am fully supportive of a place for our homeless to safely stay however this site is not appropriate!
> Please consider another site that will not effect the quality of life for our communities.
> If you do make an unfortunate decision to allow this to proceed, I would fully anticipate that it would only
proceed if completely not visible from the road. Given that there are RVs in the mix this would require quite a tall
fence.
> I am very disappointed that this site is considered viable By Sebastopol leadership.
> Carla Longchamp
> Sent from my iPhone
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